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Voluntary assisted dying in Western Australia
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This document is currently subject to revision.
Should you have any queries, please contact VADPolicy@health.wa.gov.au quoting reference “S.106 FAQ”.
Thank you for your patience.

This document can be made available in alternative formats 
on request for a person with disability.
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